





Notify the Airport General Manager or FBO Line Services Manager 
if you are storing Oxygen Cylinders in your hangar.

A suitable cylinder truck, chain, or other steadying device shall be 
used to keep cylinders from being knocked over while stored or in use.

Inside hangars, cylinders shall be stored in a well-protected, well-
ventilated, dry location, at least 20 feet (6.1 m) from highly combustible
materials such as oil or gas.

If multiple cylinders are stored, they should be in a consolidated 
location.

Storage spaces shall be located where cylinders will not be 
knocked over or damaged by passing or falling objects, or subject to
tampering by unauthorized persons. 

Cylinders shall not be kept in unventilated enclosures such as lockers 
and cupboards.

Valve protection caps shall be in place and secured.




Please follow these guidelines in order to safely store your Oxygen Cylinders
according to OSHA 1926.350:

SAFE STORAGE OF

OXYGEN CYLINDERS


